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BONNIE GRIFFIN, age 62, passed away peacefully at home in Ridgecrest, 

on Monday, December 4, 2006, after a long battle with cancer. Bonnie was 

born on October 2, 1944. She graduated from Barstow High School class 

on 1962. Bonnie was an active member in the Redlands Business 

community for many years. She was the owner of Redlands Escrow. She 

was a Certified Senior Escrow Officer, member of the CEA and had served 

the Inland Empire as an Escrow Officer for more than 30 years. After 

retirement she moved to Ridgecrest, California. She along with her 

husband, Les McGinnis traveled across the country making friends 

wherever they went. Bonnie was a beloved wife, mother and grandmother. 

She is survived by her husband, Les McGinnis of Ridgecrest, CA; her 

mother, Dorothy Tilson; her sister, Judy Owen; brothers, David Spain and 

Gene Arnold; her daughter, Christe McMullen; and her grandchildren, Brian 

McMullen, Holley McMullen, Brendan McMullen & Lauren McMullen. The 

interment and private services for family will be at Montecito, on Monday, 

December 18, 2006. 
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